
 

 

NP/LL 10.09.19 

IMPORTANT  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have been in contact with Highcliffe School today who wish us to pass on this 

important notice – 

The School has been in contact today with Hampshire Police, who have asked us 

to pass the following information on. 

 

 It has come to our attention that a school child was approached last Friday in 

the Bransgore area and invited to get into a car. Please can parents ensure that 

you update your child on being vigilant when approached by strangers. 

 

 This has been reported to the Police who are looking into the matter so if you 

have any suspicions please report directly to them. 
 


